
"My voice shalt thou hear in the morning, O Lord; in the morning will I

direct my prayer unto thee, and will look up." Ps. 5:3

Dear Friends of Siloam Missionary Homes,

Greetings to you in the wonderful name of our

Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. I wanted to share

with you the blessings that have unfolded here

over the past several weeks.

We praise the Lord for the progress on the

missionary home currently under construction.

It is exciting to once again see how God uses

the talents of so many different people, each
person having different gifts, but one common
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goal - to build another missionary home. The foundation is getting closer to being complete. The next

step will be to finish the brick and start on framing the house. The new house is being built next door to

where I live. So each morning, as I have my devotions, I can look out my study and see the progress.

The scripture this morning is found in Psalm 5. My Bible's

caption says, "a prayer of guidance, a morning prayer."
Verse 3 really was a comfort to me that in the quietness of

the morning, God listens to me when I pray. "My voice shalt

thou hear in the morning, O Lord."My prayer this morning
is that the Lord will continue to use all of us to complete this

home. This is house #14! Hard to believe -- I still remember

building the first house back in 1993.

A missionary applies through an application process to stay at Siloam. Once approved, we put them on a

waiting list. The average stay for a missionary family is 9-12 months. About 90% of them return every

two to four years. Yet, we only have so many houses. Last year, Siloam Missionary Homes had to turn

away 37 missionary families because all of our homes

were full. I realize we cannot provide homes for every

missionary family, but God has given us places to build

here on our campus, so we continue to build. I would

like to encourage you, dear friend, as you spend your

quiet time with the Lord, to help us pray about

completing this home. We are praying that we can have

this home completed debt free by the end of the year.

So, we will have one more home for another

missionary family.

In closing, the end of verse 3 says, "in the morning I will direct mу

prayer unto thee, and I will look up." Isn't it exciting that the writer of

Psalms not only prayed, but afterwards looked up to see God answer

his prayer? I hope this will encourage you to look up as we partner together

on this missionary home to see the mighty hand of God at work.

Because of Christ I serve,

Lany Peorge
President

Estimated construction cost

$135,000.00

Received to date $ 8,538.24
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